
ATASCOSA COUNTY JUDGES REPORT 

 Time is getting short, so once again I want to tell you that we want to have two public 
forums in October to acquaint all who wish to be with the new voting equipment.  We have not 
confirmed dates and locations yet, but tentatively I want to have one at the Pleasanton Lion’s 
Club Meeting Room and one at the Horace Fincher Center in Lytle.  Justin and I are also 
demonstrating these at the October meeting of the Atascosa County Democratic Party on the 
16th of October.   
 So, I am thinking about Monday the 15th at Lytle and Thursday October 18th at the 
Pleasanton Lions Club.  I will have to coordinate with everyone but I want to get this done for 
our voters.  I think we should start at 630 pm and have a short explanation of the voting 
changes for November and 2020 and answer question.  Then we would let everyone there that 
wants to put hands on practicing with the equipment.  Or they can watch.  I think we can be 
through by 8 or 8:30. This is important stuff.  Voting is sacrosanct.  
 We did the ribbon cutting on the Animal Control last Friday and we are excited and 
relieved to get there.  We hope to please you with our efforts.  
 
Thanks for listening.   
We want you to be proud of your County Government. 
 


